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Lieutenant  Mentzell  has  been  a  law enforcement  officer 
with the Harford County Sheriff's Office since 1997. His 
assignments  have included:  uniformed patrol  in  both the 
Northern  and  Southern  Precincts  and  investigations  with 
the Criminal Investigation Division, first as a Detective in 
the Property Crimes Unit, then later as a Corporal in the 

Major Case Unit, before returning to Patrol Operations as a Sergeant. Lt. Mentzell's 
auxiliary duties have included: the Crisis Negotiations Team (CNT), Emergency 
Vehicle Operator Course (EVOC) instructor, Sheriff's SCUBA Team, and the Crisis 
Intervention  Team  (CIT),  among  others.  Lt.  Mentzell  is  a  MPCTC  certified 
instructor  and  assists  with  teaching  entrance  level,  in-service  and  specialized 
trainings. He was promoted to Lieutenant and transferred to the CAC in February of 
2012. In June of 2016, Lt. Mentzell was appointed by Governor Larry Hogan as a 
member of the State Council on Child Abuse and Neglect (SCCAN).
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April Speaker - Lieutenant Veto Mentzell, 
Harford County Child Advocacy Center

Sue Shea is the President & CEO of Carsins Run at Eva Mar, a 
Presbyterian Home of Maryland community. Prior to serving 
as Carsins Run President & CEO, Sue was the President and 
CEO of Presbyterian Home of Maryland in Towson for more 
than two decades.  In her role at  Carsins Run, Sue oversees 
every  aspect  of  their  operations  including  oversight  of  all 
construction  and  design  activities  of  the  $100  million 
continuing care retirement community due to break ground in 
2018. She oversees all community and government relations as 
well as marketing. Sue has been working in the long-term care 
industry  for  more  than  40  years  and  understands  all  the 

nuances  of  senior  care  from  independent  living  to  nursing  home  care  and  is 
passionate  about  providing  the  best  possible  opportunities  and  care  for  seniors 
which will allow them to age in place in Harford County. She has served as the 
Treasurer for the Hampton Pool Association in Towson and as a Trustee on the 
Board of Towson Presbyterian Church. Sue is active in several other community 
organizations  including  the  Harford  County  Chamber  of  Commerce,  Towson 
Chamber  of  Commerce,  Geriatric  Assistance  Information  Network  (GAIN),  the 
Chesapeake Professional  Women’s  Network,  Boys Scouts  of  America,  and Girl 
Scouts of America.



TUESDAY, APRIL 10, 2018 - Member lunch meeting, 11:30-1:30pm, Maryland Golf 
& Country Club, Bel Air. Sponsored by Sue Shea, Carsin’s Run at Eva Mar. Speaker 
Lieutenant Veto Mentzell, Program Director, Harford County Child Advocacy Center.

TUESDAY, MAY 8, 2018 - Member lunch meeting, 11:30-1:30pm, Water’s Edge 
Event Center, Belcamp. Sponsored by Lisa Baldino, Turn of Phrase. Networking 
meeting facilitated by Stacey Andon.

If you have special food needs, please email 
jeannette.stancill@fitzgeraldfinancial.net

Cancellation Policy: Please remember it is CPWN policy that change to an event registration must 
be made NO LATER THAN end of day Thursday before the event. If you do not notify CPWN by 
this time, you will be responsible for the full registration fee.

At each meeting two 
attendees’ cards will be 

drawn to be featured in the 
following month’s newsletter.

http://jeannette.stancill@fitzgeraldfinancial.net


SAVE THE DATE
26th Annual Breakfast
Anna’s House/Harford County Early Head Start
Maryland Golf & Country Clubs 
Friday, April 20, 2018
7:30-10:00am

Ahoy Cocktails by the Bay
Thursday, June 7, 2018
LaBanque de Fleuve at the Sea Plane Base, 
HdG. Benefit for Harford Family House.
5-8pm

The Arc NCR’s 2018 Golf Tournament
Thursday, September 27, 2018
Mountain Branch Golf Course
Start: 8:00am
If you are a nonprofit  CPWN member, please forward 
your events to jody@coffeenewsharford.com. Events will 
be listed as space allows.

Congratulations to Dr. Lisa Feulner, 
winner of the

2018 Athena Leadership Award
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Member Anniversaries
13 Years
Lisa Sevier
12 Years

Luisa Caiazzo
7 Years

Cynthia Hergenhahn
5 Years

Barbara Przybylski
Gail Spielberger

6 Years
Ellen Bareford

Members Please Note: Be sure to 
occasionally check your profile on 

cpwnet.org. Things may have changed, and 
we want on all members to be up to date.

7 Years
Cynthia Hergenhahn

5 Years
Barbara Przybylski

Gail Spielberger
6 Years

Ellen Bareford
1 Year

Trish Ferrari Orndorff
Sarah Ortiz-Brown

Bonnie Barresi

Donations Needed for Shower Program
Women undergarments all sizes
Men boxers and t shirts all sizes

Socks (men and women)
Men’s XL Flip flops

Please bring donations
Tuesdays-Fridays from 12-5 to
The EPICENTER at Edgewood

1918 Pulaski Highway 
Edgewood, MD

Volunteers also needed to help facilitate 
our shower program on Monday and 

Friday mornings (9:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m.) 
Visit http://epicenteratedgewood.com/

volunteer/ to apply.
Questions? Please contact Angela at 
angelaw@epicenteratedgewood.com.

Congratulations to Carolyn Evans and 
Angela Rose on being named MD’s Top 

100 Women, named by The Daily Record

http://epicenteratedgewood.com/volunteer/
http://epicenteratedgewood.com/volunteer/
mailto:angelaw@epicenteratedgewood.com

